
 

 

Dear parent/carer,  
 
 

Science and Maths Intervention. Saturday 14th May 

  
We have the opportunity to invite all year 11 students in for Science and Maths intervention this 
Saturday, 14th May.   
 
There will be two sessions running.  
 
The first session will be Biology with Ms Saleh and will run from 9:00-12:00. The purpose of this 
session will be final preparation for the first Biology exam on Tuesday 17th May.  
 
The second session will be Maths with Ms Coulson and will run from 12:30-3:30. The purpose of this 
session is to support revision for Maths paper 1. The exam is due to take place on Friday 20th May.  
 
All year 11 students are invited to both sessions. There will be a break between 12:00 and 12:30 and 
snacks will be provided. Students will not be permitted to leave site so a packed lunch is 
recommended.  
 
Please note, we will also be running some intervention on Monday-Wednesday of the May half term 
(30th & 31st May and 1st June). More details will follow. 
  
If you have any questions or would like to check which session your child is due to attend, please 
call reception or email info@mulberryutc.org  
  
Yours sincerely,  
Leonie Coulson  
Assistant Principal  
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